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SECURITY ALERT 
 
 
To:   ALL RESIDENTS 
From:  Strata Council 
Date:  April 27, 2016 
Subject: Locker Break-in 
 
 
There has been a break-in in the locker room. 
 
Victoria Police have been called.  Security footage has 
been provided to the police.   
 
All residents are asked to check their lockers and report 
anything missing to the police and quote file # 18085. 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention in this matter.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Roger Taylor 
Tel: 250.383.9061 
Email: info@strata2720.com 
 
Victoria Police 
Tel: (250) 995-7654 
File #: 18085 
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